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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIO 
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No. DDMAlEKHl10812019/196 

ADVISORY 

(0) 0364-222400312500782 
(F) 0364- 2223394 

Dated Shillong, the 30" May, 2025. 

In view of the incessant rainfall which is likely to continue in the subsequent days 

according to reports from the India Meteorological Department, it has been observed that the 

water levels of many rivers in the East Khasi Hills District are rising. 

Residents particularly residing along River Banks and Hilly Slopes are advised to 

relocate to safer places until the rain has subsided. 

Addl. Deputy Commissio r & CEO (DDMA) 
East Khasi Hills Di rict, Shillong 
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